## Selectboard Meeting

December 14, 2017

Present: Joan Huestis-Chair, Leonard Barrett, Tim Howlett, Matt Lawton & Earl AUdet

Also Present: Irene Zaccor-Treasurer & Valerie Bourgeois- Town Clerk

Meeting was called to order at 8:30 am by Joan Huestis-Chair.

Discussion was held on the 2018 proposed budget.

Health insurance was discussed for 3 town employees. Motion made by Joan Huestis, seconded by Matt Lawton to provide health insurance for 3 employees using the MVP Gold 1 plan, with employees paying 20%. 3 voted yes, 2 voted no. Motion passed.

Motion made by Leonard Barrett, seconded by Earl Audet to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 9:55 am.

The next meeting will be held on December 19 at 9:00am to discuss the proposed budget.

Respectfully Submitted,

Valerie Bourgeois, Town Clerk